
  

 

 Join us to celebrate the launch of the ACS South 
Korea International Chapter!  

 

Dear  ------,  

   
   

Please accept the warmest greetings from the Office of International 
Activities American Chemical Society.  

   

The ACS South Korea Chapter requests the pleasure of your 
company to join us at a special event to celebrate the official launch 
of the ACS South Korea Chemical Sciences Chapter to coincide 
with the IUPAC World Chemistry Congress, taking place from 6 - 14 
August, 2015 in Busan, South Korea. The launch will take place on 
Sunday, August 9th 2015 at the View Restaurant, Busan Korea from 
7:00 – 9:00 PM. The address of the restaurant is available at the 
below link.  

   

Space is limited and will be on a first come basis. Please indicate 
your interest in attending the event by filling out this registration 
form.  

   

We are looking forward to meeting you for this very exciting 
occasion.  

   

Kind regards,  

   

Prof. Choon Do  

Chair - ACS South Korea Chapter  

   

Dr. Bradley D. Miller  

Chief International Officer and Director ACS Office of International 
Activities  
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